OPEN BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH



January 29,2025

Dear Friends,

Thank you for making our holidays wonderful; especially Christmas, because of you, we had a big day. Thank you for the extra Christmas money, gift cards, toys, and all the other things you sent our way. We were able to give out 224 fruit bags, place Christmas turkeys in 53 homes for a really good meal, and many toys. The results were very good also. We had 11 saved and 4 follow the Lord in believer's baptism.

Please keep us and this ministry in your prayers. There is still much to be done. Pray also for my health, I don't want to go on a dialysis machine.

Pray hard and often for our camp meeting in May. For the past many years this has been a big thing. We see many folks saved and lives changed. As always if we can do anything for you just let us know.

Until He comes or I go,

Brother Chitty Col 1:18

> Missionary Donald J. Chitty PO Box 340

Waterflow, NM 87421

Phone: 505-598-5019 Cell: 505-486-3300 Missionary Don Chitty Jr.

PO Box 1145

Waterflow, NM 87421

Phone: 505-598-5019 Cell: 505-486-0127





